St. Theresa's Newsletter

St.Theresa's
Catholic Primary School



St. Theresa's Catholic Primary School



SE

LEARN

PLAY

PRAY

GROW

AUTUMN TERM TERM 2019 – Friday 8th November

Dear Parents and Carers,

It has been an extremely busy week of sport at St Theresa's this week.

On Thursday evening the St Theresa's Girls Football Team had their first cup match against Chalgrove Primary School. After an intense training session with Mr Morgan in the morning, and football practice during P.E in the afternoon, the girls felt really prepared and were very excited at the prospect of representing our school. However the girls were less than impressed with the condition of the Chalgrove pitch, which was extremely muddy and something the team had not prepared for! Despite creating some excellent chances, the girls were unable to score any goals whilst the opposition managed to score on more than one occassion. The team should be extremely proud of their efforts and were a true credit to the school. Not once did they give up and it was brilliant to see how much they all enjoyed the opportunity to take part in a competitive game against another school.



Today Children from Year 3 and 4 represented the school at the Barnet Cheerleading Festival at Allianz Park. The boys and girls took part in a host of activities including: making pom-poms, performing human pyramids, cartwheels and performing different routines. They all had a fantastic time.



Wishing you a lovely weekend. Mr Troy

St Philip's Parish Centenary

The Choir of St Philp's invites you to an evening of sacred music to mark the parish centenary this evening, Friday 8th November. The event will take place in the church at 8pm. There will be refreshments provided and the entry is free.

Donations are welcome and all the proceeds will be given to the school.

Aldi Vouchers

Please keep bringing in your Aldi Vouchers. We are getting close to 100 stickers but need 300 in order to access free sports equipment and the chance to win £20,000 for the school!

Book of the Week



Today's book of the week is aimed at those children in Year 4 and is 'There's a Werewolf in My Tent. Mamie in Year 4 has just finished the book today! She really enjoyed it, saying "It's a really nice adventure which is full of cliff-hangers which makes you want to read on and on."

Here is the blurb:

When a group of friends camp out they think it's all going to be marshmallows and staying up late. But then the peculiar noises start, things go missing, a full moon comes out and there's suddenly something very hairy in their midst....

Next week the book of the week will be aimed at those children who are just starting to read.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Year 6 Class Trip Natural History Museum - Monday 11th November

Odd Sock Day (Children to come to school wearing odd socks and bring £1) Monday 11th November

Year 5 Tudor Day - Wednesday 13th November Children in Need (Children to come to school wearing spots and bring £1) - Friday 15th November

Individual Photo Day - Monday 18th November Own Clothes Day - 22nd November Bring a bottle for the tombola

Rec	Theo – For trying really hard in our handwriting sessions. Natan – For being a very kind friend to	
Yr 1	Nikola. Arvena – For making a fantastic effort in her writing and by adding more detail. Lucas – For being such a great 'Have a go Mo' this week in Maths and knowing his 2d and 3d shapes.	
Yr 2	Lilla – For her exceptional behaviour in class. Olivia D – For trying hard in all subjects. Well done!	
Yr 3	Alisia – For her excellent singing during our Nativity rehearsal. Jeremiah – For listening to feedback and always trying to improve himself.	
Yr 4	Evie – For her brilliant singing during our Nativity practice. Jago – For his concentration in his learning, especially in Maths this week.	
Yr 5	Amy – For her great understanding of the covenants God made with Noah, Abraham and Moses. Emmet – For using thoughtful and exciting vocabulary within his biography. Well done!	
Yr 6	Bayley – For her excellent attitude to her learning. Celine – For being a fantastic role model in her behaviour.	

House Points

This week the house with the most house points was **St George's**!



Attendance and Punctuality this week







7.4	Attendance	Late
Year 1	93%	0
Year 2	100%	6
Year 3	99%	1
Year 4	97%	1
Year 5	98%	0
Year 6	97%	1

Well done to Years 2 and 3 for your excellent attendance this week!

Well done to Years 1 and 5 for coming to school on time!



Anti-Bullying Week runs from 11th-15th November 2018. The theme for Anti-Bullying Week is 'Change Starts With Us'.

The children will be attending an assembly and participating in a range of activities throughout the week including 'Odd Sock Day on Monday 11th November.

On this day children should bring a donation of £1 which supports the work of the Anti-Bullying Alliance.





This week the golden ticket winners were

Evie (Year 2) and Sean (Year 6)